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June 15%, 2021

TO: Mr. Jonathan Otto and Mr. John DenBleyker
FROM: Carlos Carreno (Member of the Board Americhem Inc)

Subject: Letter of Recommendation

Dear Jon and John,

| want to take this opportunity to express my appreciation for Penn Valley’s professionalism and
expertise in completing our $8.5M expansion project in Morrisville PA on time and on budget. This was a
complex project that included a Medical Clean Room as well as multiple other technical details. Your
staff was a pleasure to work with. | would not hesitate to call upon Penn Valley for our next expansion
project.

Best regards,

E‘ CARLOS CARRENO

- p: 856.467.3030 | c:609.602.6268

2079 Center Squarer Rd — Swedesboro, NJ 08085
americhem

americhem.com



